From: Laurie Sussman

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: October 25, 2018

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0756-EX-CN-2018

Message:

Hi Mr. Ghaffari,

Per your correspondence, please increase the problematic band to 2249.571 - 2282.5 MHz.
Thank you,

Courtney Miller

Associate
Harris, Wiltshire &amp; Grannis, LLP



